LISA BOROWSKI

President

LUCAS A. CLARK, ESQ.

Vice President

JAKE ABEL

RICHARD F. BOOKER, ESQ. SEAN FARHY

> JOHN NAGLE JACK LARKIN, ESQ.

RADNOR TOWNSHIP
301 IVEN AVENUE
WAYNE, PENNSYLVANIA 19087-5297

Phone (610) 688-5600 Fax (610) 971-0450 www.radnor.com ROBERT A. ZIENKOWSKI

Township Manager Township Secretary

JOHN B. RICE, ESQ. Solicitor

KATHRYN GARTLAND Treasurer

August 21, 2018

Dear Residents/Property Owners/Business Owners:

Radnor Township and the Radnor Township Police are continuing to work diligently with storm remediation and cleanup following the rain storm on Monday, August 13, 2018.

We are continuing with following up and reaching out to all to ensure that communications are open and will attempt to assist in any way possible.

On August 20, 2018, the Board of Commissioners held a special meeting which declared an emergency declaration.

Emergency Management Coordinator, Sgt. George Smith has now been activated to assist with cleanup and restoration of Township property. Sgt. Smith will be posting on our Township website steps that will help us assist you in the cleanup.

If anyone needs further assistance, please contact us at flood@radnor.org.

As always, any emergency please contact the 911 center.

Mistophe B. Glanager

In Service,

Christopher B. Flanagan Superintendent of Police William M. White Assistant Township Manager/ Finance Director

anu